
September 23, 2022

Dear Parent or Guardian:

The annual Scholastic Book Fair is scheduled for October 11 -17 in the Pierrepont School Media Center.  Each
child is receiving a Scholastic Reading Brochure that contains a list of some of the books that will be available.
 Please take the time to discuss this reading list with your child. Then, send in the list of books you and your
child want to purchase, along with eWallet (sign up on the fair website below) or cash. No checks will be
accepted. Please be aware that Scholastic will now be charging sales tax with each purchase, so keep this in
mind when calculating the amount of money to send in with your child.

It is also possible to shop the Book Fair online, starting Oct. 11th by going to:

                                      https://www.scholastic.com/bf/pierrepontelementaryschool

Also, the PTA Library Book Fair Committee cordially invites you to stop by to browse through our fine
collection of books for sale.  We will be open Wednesday, October 12th from 6:00 P.M. to 8:00 P.M. for this
special evening family event.  

Reading is an enjoyable activity for everyone.  So, please stop by and take home some wonderful books for you
and your family.

Sincerely,

Pierrepont School PTA

Library Book Fair Committee


